

Mar Vista High School Softball

Head Coach: Alex Hinojosa 505 Elm Ave Imperial Beach, CA 91932 marvista.softball@yahoo.com

Dear Business Owner,

On behalf of the Mar Vista High School Softball Program, we would like to ask you for a donation to help support our softball program. Our goal at Mar Vista High School is to prepare these student athletes for their high school and college playing careers by teaching and training them to play high caliber softball. In addition to promoting high athletic qualities, we also require each of our players to be involved on campus and promote good sportsmanship, on and off the field. We are very proud of the softball program we have built at Mar Vista, and look forward to another amazing year.

Your contribution will go towards helping young student-athletes chase their dreams of participating in interscholastic athletics and helping them have an equal playing field amongst other high schools in the South Bay.

I know that times are tough, and the fact that you choose to donate to Mar Vista High School is extremely humbling when I know there are many causes that are worthy of your benevolence.

If there is anything else we can do for you, please let me know. Thanks again for your generosity to the Mar Vista High School Softball Program.

Sincerely,

Alex Hinojosa Mar Vista High School Softball Head Coach 619-666-8488 (Cell) marvista.softball@yahoo.com